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Mow the lawn weekly 

during the rainy season. 

 

   

If you fix up your house with new 

paint, roof or landscaping, don’t forget 

to write or email the ARC. 

 

Now that lawns are green again, it’s time to keep up with 

their growth with regular mowing. Limit lawn irrigation to 

weekly. Cars don’t make good lawn ornaments, so don’t 

park them there. Obey the posted speeds and signs. Keep 

ATVs off the street. Watch for children.  

 

Who’s your neighbor? Go over 

and introduce yourself.  Break 

the ice by bringing a dessert. 
 

 

 
 

Contact the board at: 

lakemont_hills@yahoo.com 

Contact the ARC at: 

arc_lakemont_hills@yahoo.com 

 
Our postal address is: 

Lakemont Homeowners Assn. 

P O Box 823 

Brandon, FL 33509-0823 

www.lakemonthills.freeservers.com 

 

 

The Sept. board meeting may or 

may not be at the Brandon 

Community Center. Please read 

the announcements page of the 

web site for location. 

 


